Resolution of the Bluff Condominium Board of Directors

The Bluff Board of Directors met in an Executive Session on February 15, 2023 to
review bids and proposals from property managers. All Board Members were present at the
meeting. After review of the proposals, a majority of the Bluff Board voted to replace Terra
Management as property manager. The Board voted to execute a contract with Information
Alternatives, Inc. for all property management services starting on April 1, 2023.

Dated this 15" day of February 2023.
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Pamela J. Larséd
Bluff Condominium Association Board President




